
                RLMS Announcements for Thursday, May 12, 2016              

                 
1. Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

  

2. Today is Day #6 for band lessons and                                                                       

enrichment study halls.  Mr. Adams, Mrs.                                                                          

Hebda & Mrs. Rhodes’ enrichment study                                                                           

halls have activity period today.  At 11:18                                                                             

am eligible students in those study halls                                                                                

should report to the gym.  Ineligible students                                                                       

in those study halls should report to the IMC for a study hall.  Students are 

eligible if their name is on the yellow “meeting academic requirements” 

posters that are located throughout the building.    

 

3. Summer School registration is open, be sure to register for the classes you are 

interested in taking this summer. 

 

4. Mr. Cardey is reminding all students that when you arrive at school in the 

morning you are to enter the middle school building and stay inside.  You are 

not allowed to loiter outside the building or leave school property.  

 

5. Any current 8th grader interested in being a HAWKS Cheerleader next school 

year, please sign up in the office. 

 

6. Washington, DC students have class from 3:30-5:15 pm today in Mr.Wudi’s 

high school classroom.  Be sure to have a ride home.  

 

7. The Rib Lake Education Association will be offering scholarships to students 

interested in attending a summer camp.  If interested in applying, please pick 

up an application from Mrs. Schultz.  Return completed applications by 

Friday, May 27.  

 

8. 8th graders wishing to run for Freshman Class Office and/or Student Council 

need to have their signature forms in by Monday morning. 

  

9. Any MS student interested in a summer basketball camp conducted by Rib 

Lake Alumni and coach Matt Bullis should pick up information in the office. 

10. Northcentral Technical College is hosting a summer C.H.A.M.P. Camp again 

this year on Friday, June 10, 2016. C.H.A.M.P. Camp inspires students 

entering 6th-8th grades in computers, health, agriculture, manufacturing and 

public safety to participate in hands-on activities during a day-long summer 

camp. If you are interested, please stop in the office or speak to Mrs. Hebda.  

11. There is information on the counter in the office regarding Hawks Youth 

Football & Cheerleading. 

12. There are no birthdays today at the middle school. 

13. Have a Thrilling Thursday. 

 


